
 Dilworth News 
for the week of 

April 5, 2021 
 
 
FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION – go to dilworth.slcschools.org. 
   
Fri., April 9 . . .      Last day to turn in Parent Input forms to the office 
Fri., April 30 . . .     NO SCHOOL for elementary students only 
 
Principal’s Message 
     We hope you were able to enjoy some time with your kids over spring break. The weather 
was beautiful, and it was nice to be outside and enjoy the sunshine and warmth. We certainly 
enjoyed being out in it.   
     We are now entering the last couple months of school. This means end of level testing is on 
the horizon. We know your students are working hard to be ready, and the teachers are doing 
their best to make sure their students are learning all they can. The dedication of the Dilworth 
teachers is amazing to see. The time and effort they put into preparing lessons for 
their students, especially this year, is nothing short of incredible. Please take time to reach out 
to them and thank them for their hard work, caring, and service to the students and 
community.   
Kind regards, 
Richard Squire, Principal      
Felicia Wood, Assistant Principal 
801-481-4806 
 
PTA NEWS 
     Don't forget to order a yearbook! If you're wondering if you already ordered one earlier in 
the year, you did not! Ordering has only been open for a month and will be open until April 12th, 
so everyone needs to go to: yearbookcenter.com and enter Dilworth’s Order Number: 11880 
You’ll need to add your student’s full name and grade when checking out.  
     Go online and ORDER BY APRIL 12th!!!”  
 
LIBRARY NEWS 
Week of April 5th 2021 
     Hope you had a restful and fun Spring Break! Welcome Back!!! 
LEARNING in the LIBRARY with Mrs. Park ----An Opportunity for All! 
Library Lessons This Week: 
This week’s Library lesson will cover the following topics: 
K-1 – Alpha Betti & ABC Order 
2nd -3rd Figurative Language – Similes & Metaphors 



4th – Utah Animal Research 
5th – State Research 
6th – Intro to Twentieth Century Events – Research 
Sixth Grade is meeting with Mrs. Park this week on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday starting 
their research project. 
     All 4th, 5th, and 6th students will be producing a Power Point with their research which will 
be due the end of April. Library Canvas lessons will continue the step-by-step research process 
with students. 
     Each time a new grade level comes to the Library, books are put out in a “Book Fair” likeness, 
for students to choose and check out books; however, if students want a specific title, please 
use Destiny Library inside your Canvas Library Page to put a Hold on the book. You will be 
notified when that book is available and out on the HOLD Cart. 
Rachelle Park 
Library Tech Teacher 
Dilworth Elementary 
(801) 481 - 4806 ext. 109 
 

 


